PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN The City of Holtville is seeking to fill one unexpired seat on
the Holtville City Council left vacant by the resignation of Councilwoman Ginger Ward.

The seat is set to expire on Monday, December 9, 2024.

You can find the application on the website of the City of Holtville at: www.holtville.ca.gov
or with the City Clerk at City Hall, 121 W. Fifth Street, Holtville.

You may attach a resume or any additional information which you feel will assist the Council in
their selection. The application should be typed or clearly printed and filed with the City Clerk
at City Hall, 121 W. Fifth Street, Holtville.

Deadline to submit application is Friday, July 12, 2024, at 5:00 p.m.

An appointment will be made at the regular meeting of the Holtville City Council on
Monday, July 22, 2024 at 5:30 p.m.
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Yvette Rios, City Clerk




